
Alan Moroney - NWRL Draft Structure Plan Cherrybrook 

  
We oppose the envisaged change in zoning forecast in the Plan. We reside at 6 Louise 
WayCherrybrook. Immediately behind our back fence is a vacant property which is subdivided into 
14 lots ( 16-24 Robert Rd Cherrybrook-Lot D DP 378203) which under current zoning allows one 
residence for each of the 14 lots. That property is surrounded by two storey homes. The plan 
proposes 3 to 6 storey living in an area on the north side of Cherrybrook station which extends to the 
abovementioned vacant property and our property which is one of 18 properties in Louise Way. We 
do not want 3 to 6 storey structures immediately behind us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Peter and Mary Love 

From:    Mary Love <peterlove@bigpond.com>
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    4/30/2013 4:57 PM
Subject:   NWRL Draft Structure Plan Cherrybrook
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